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www.omvusa.org 

OFFICE HOURS 

 
Parish Office Hours 

Mon-Thurs  9:00 a.m. — 5:00 p.m.  (Office is closed on Fridays.) 

Office is closed for lunch 12:15-1:15 p.m. Monday-Thursday 

 

Social Ministry Hours  

Call 303-292-1556  ext. 11 to schedule an appointment. 

 

Mass Times – Phase 1 

(Effective August 1, 2020) 
 
Saturday:  4 p.m. 

 

Sunday:  7 a.m., 8 a.m., 9 a.m., 10 a.m., 

11 a.m., 12 noon, 4 p.m., 5:10 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass: 
 

Monday-Friday:  7 a.m., 11:30 a.m. 

Saturday:  8 a.m. 

 

Confessions 
 
Our weekday confessions continue at our    

normal times: 

 

After the weekday 11:30 a.m. Mass  (until 

all are heard) and Friday: Noon-3:00 p.m. 

 

Saturday and Sunday: 

Confessions begin when Mass begins. 

We will hear confessions at the start of 

Masses and only through the end of Mass…

when the church needs to be completely 

emptied for cleaning. 

Even now, says the LORD, return to me with your whole 

heart, with fasting, and weeping, and mourning; 

Rend your hearts, not your garments, and return to the 

LORD, your God. 

     ~ Joel 2:12-13 



HOLY GHOST PARISH                                                             oblates of the virgin mary 

 

   

A Note From the Pastor  

                   Daily Readings                                                                        
Monday: Gn 4:1-15,25 ~ Ps 50:1,8,16bc-17,20-21 ~ Mk 

8:11-13                                                                            

Tuesday: Gn 6:5-8; 7:1-5,10 ~ Ps 29:1a,2,3ac-4,3b,9c-10 

~ Mk 8:14-21                                                                             

Wednesday: Jl 2:12-18 ~ Ps 51:3-6b,12-14,17 ~ 2 Cor 

5:20—6:2 ~ Mt 6:1-6,16-18                                                     

Thursday: Dt 30:15-20 ~ Ps 1:1-4,6 ~ Lk 9:22-25            

Friday: Is 58:1-9a ~ Ps 51:3-6b,18-19 ~ Mt 9:14-15                  

Saturday: Is 58:9b-14 ~ Ps 86:1-6 ~ Lk 5:27-32                         

Sunday: Gn 9:8-15 ~ Ps 25:4-9 ~ 1 Pt 3:18-22 ~ Mk 1:12-

15 

 

  Financial Blessing 
 

   Needed Weekly—Budget               $15,000 

 

   February 7, 2021 Actual Offertory                             $8,125 

 

   February 7, 2021 Weekly Online Giving                   $3,548 

    

   Needed Weekly—Sandwich Line                             $2,950 

 

   February 7, 2021 Actual Sandwich Line                      $988 

 

   February 7, 2021 Sandwich Line Online Giving         $433 

Lent 2021 

 

What a difference a year makes…. 

 

At this time last year, we were planning the annual 

Spaghetti Dinner…thinking of Faith Fridays…and 

looking forward to another blessed Lenten season.   

After this virus-plagued year, however, we approach 

this Lent with a mixture of gratitude (we made it 

through last year), uncertainty (we are still not 

through with this pandemic), and hope (this Lenten 

season, like all Lenten seasons, can be a time of     

newness and growth). 

 

Please look at the Holy Ghost Lenten Schedule and 

see how you might want to join us and make this a 

special Lenten season.       

              

Fr. Chris             

                             The Mortgage Network is happy to provide you with a      
             free mortgage loan evaluation for a home purchase           
             or refinance.   Debra Morelli can be reached at                  
             303-981-2451 or email debra.morelli@gmail.com.  She                                 
             looks forward to helping  you!  Hablo Espanol.   

 
 
 

Benjamin Mills and Cecilia Pollice 

 United in Christ on                                        
January 6, 2021 

Celebrant:  Fr. Greg Bierbaum  
                                              

  Congratulations! 

 
 
 

Kevin Blumhardt and Megan Welker 

 United in Christ on                                        
January 6, 2021 

Celebrant:  Fr. Chris Uhl, OMV  
                                              

  Congratulations! 
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Don't let this Lent slip away…join "The Search" 

 
7 meetings...it's concise...it's Lent...it's social-distanced…                                                         

it helps you reflect…offer it up...in the parish hall... 

 
Millenials and Gen - Z (ages 21 to 40) Wednesday nights 7pm to 8pm beginning February 17 
 
Boomers and Gen - X (ages over 40) Thursday nights at 7pm to 8pm beginning February 18 
 
Fr. Chris 

                       Lent at Holy Ghost 
 

             The Search - Wednesdays at 7 pm, for ages 21 to 40 
                The Search - Thursdays at 7 pm, for ages over 40 
 

               Consecration to St. Joseph, following the 

                         Fr. Donald Calloway, MIC book 
                                                                                                                                                                                    

              Stations of the Cross  
                                                                           

        Noon                     7:00pm 

        February 19         February 19 

           February 26        February 26 

           March 5        March 5 

           March 12           March 12 

           March 19        *  (no Stations) 

           March 26       **  (no Stations) 
 

                                   * Special St. Joseph Consecration Mass on March 19 

 

                                    ** Special presentation, “Introduction to the Examen Prayer,”  by 

                                 Diaconate candidate and parishioner, Joseph Nowak. 



Mass Intentions for the Week 

 
Sunday, July 28 , 2019  
7:00 am Oblates of the Virgin Mary 

8:30 am †Valerio Valeri 

10:00 am Holy Ghost Parishioneers 

Noon  Mass of Reparation for Clerical Abuse 

5:10 pm †John O’Neill 

 
Monday, July 29, 2019 
7:00 am †John Thielen 

11:30am †Doris Payne 

 
Tuesday, July 30, 2019 
7:00 am Fr. Rafael Solario 

11:30 am †Darius Johnson 

 
Wednesday, July 31, 2019 
7:00 am Virginia Thomas  

11:30 am Sayla Sawyer 

 
Thursday,    August 1, 2019 
7:00 am Fran Barrett 

11:30 am †John Thielen 

 
Friday, August 2, 2019 
7:00 am Jared Polis 

11:30 am Sayla Sawyer 

 
Saturday,     August 3, 2019 
8:00 am †Sally Boberg 

4:00 pm †John Turk family 

    

 
Sunday, February 14 
7:00 am    Fr. Jim Fox 

8:00 am    †Marie Eleanor Doyle 

9:00 am    Vincent Lipinski 

10:00 am  Holy Ghost parishioners   

11:00 am  President Joe Biden and Our Country 

Noon       †Tony and †Rose DeLuzio 

4:00 pm   Fr. Christopher Uhl, OMV 

5:10 pm   Sharon Medina 

 

Monday, February 15 
7:00 am    Liz Castro 
11:30 am  William Beach, Sr. 
 
Tuesday, February 16  
7:00 am    †Gloria Crawford 

11:30 am   Duane Ladewig 

 
Wednesday, February 17 
7:00 am    Lita Pino 

11:30 am  Adam Lesniewski 

12:00 pm  †Robert Schreffler 

12:30 pm  Twila Westenberger 

1:00 pm    Margerite 

1:30 pm    †Robert Schreffler 

5:10 pm    †Helga Hoffman 

 
Thursday, February 18 
7:00 am    †Paul Kelley  

11:30 am   Courtney Walsh 

  
Friday, February 19 
7:00 am    Michael Phillips 

11:30 am  The Phillips Family 

 
Saturday, February 20 
8:00 am    Homeless Community 

4:00 pm    †Anna Quintana 

Please pray for the sick and those most in need of our prayers. 
Tim Albert, Ron Figby, Bernadine Irish, Ali Kerber, Joanna Montano,                       

Frances Rodriguez, Patrick Swenson, Bob Vigil,                                       
Leo and Elijah Villalobos, Angelo Zavala, Frank Zupancic, Jr. 

 
PRAY FOR ALL OUR SERVICE MEN AND WOMEN 

LCpl Patrick Stur—Marines 
Joseph Chappell—Navy  

Marisa Alvarez—E5 Navy 
Benjamin Jacob Lucero—US Navy 

Richard Dottenwhy—E6 Army 
Tim Harper Vedra— USAF 

M SGT D.J. Hagberg, Air Force 
ENS Gemma Nowak, US Navy 
ENS Rebecca Nowak, USNR 
MIDN Vincent Nowak, USNR 

Capt. Sean Dzierzanowski, USMC 

If there is someone you would like to add to our bulletin’s Prayer Corner, 
please call the parish office to have the name placed on the list.                                 
 
Names will stay on the list for a period of       
4 weeks unless arrangements are made for 
more time. 

The Gift of the Holy Eucharist 
 
Eucharistic Adoration is a continuation of the worship of Jesus Christ 
in the Sacrament of his Body and Blood outside of the Mass. It is an 
occasion of abundant grace and a special way of showing devotion 
to Jesus. It is a particularly fruitful practice to spend an entire hour of 
prayer, often called a ‘holy hour,’ before Jesus in the Eucharist. This tradition comes 
directly from the Gospel passages about Jesus’ own vigil in the Garden of            
Gethsemane, when he asked his disciples to keep watch with him for an hour            
(see Mark 14:37, Matthew 26:40). 
 
At Holy Ghost, we have a large monstrance, a case for the display of the               
Holy Eucharist, permanently installed above the high altar. On Sundays it is empty, 
but the Holy Eucharist is exposed here for adoration on weekdays from after the        
7 am Mass until 3 pm. The archbishops of Denver have granted our parish special 
permission for this daily adoration for many years, and it has been a source of great 
blessing for our parish and the city of Denver to have this Eucharistic presence in 

the heart of the city. 

 

We have continued daily adoration throughout the pandemic, but many    

former adorers have been unable to continue weekly adoration, and we are 

now trying to make sure that there are people signed up for each hour, so that 

we can continue to have adoration every weekday. 

 

I highly recommend Eucharistic adoration as a spiritual practice for every 

season, but the six weeks of Lent is a great time to begin a new practice of 

prayer. If you are willing to support adoration at Holy Ghost and are       

available during our hours of public adoration, please consider signing up for 

an hour. If you have never done it before and aren’t sure what to do for a 

holy hour, ask our adoration team about resources for guided prayer, spiritual 

reading, and things that will help make an hour with Jesus a time of fruitful 

prayer you can begin looking forward to every week. 

 

To sign up, get resources, or ask questions about adoration at                    

Holy Ghost, contact Megan: hgadoration@gmail.com.  

                                   Would you like to receive bulletins online?                      
                   Sign up for Flocknote and get timely and interesting        
   information about Holy Ghost and the Church!  In these 
   strange times, a great way to communicate is through  
   Flocknote...it is easy to sign up...simply call the office and 
   give your name and email address.   Register by visiting 
our network at flocknote.com/HolyGhostChurch or text to join “holyghost” to 
84576 from your phone and follow the instructions. 

 
 

                                                        
                             
 
 
Join us for the first Converging Roads medical ethics conference on the topic of   
Ethical Challenges in Health Care: A Practical Approach, presented by the                   
St. John Paul II Foundation, the Archdiocese of Denver, Centura Health, and  SCL Health.   
This 1-day conference offers continuing education for healthcare professionals rooted in 
the Hippocratic and Catholic ethical tradition.  
  

Saturday, October 17, 2020 
Risen Christ Catholic Parish | Denver, CO 

Mass Celebrant & Speaker: Most Rev. Samuel J. Aquila, STL, Archbishop of Denver 
               Speakers: Paul Hruz, MD, PhD; Ashley Fernandes, MD, PhD, FAAP;  
   Sarah E. Hetue Hill, PhD; Dominique J. Monlezun, MD, PhD, PhD, MPH, and more! 

 
In-Person Registration ranges from $69-$149 based on CME/CNE inclusion.  Online 
Registration ranges from $39-$119 based on CME/CNE inclusion.  Student scholarship 
rate is $15 for In-Person attendance and $0 for Online attendance.  For more information, 
please visit convergingroads.com or email amelia@forlifeandfamily.org. 

One of the presenters will 

be Dr. Natalie Rodden, a 

Holy Ghost parishioner. 

mailto:hgadoration@gmail.com

